
 

Statement of 

Rodrigo Romo 

Program Director 

Pacific International Space Center for Explorations Systems (PISCES), 

Before the  

Members of Energy, Economic Development & Tourism Committee 

In consideration of 

GM663 

RELATING TO THE CONSIDERATION AND CONFIRMATION TO THE BOARD OF 

DIRECTORS OF THE PACIFIC INTERNATIONAL SPACE CENTER FOR EPXLORATION 

SYSTEMS, GUBERNATORIAL NOMINEE DR. LUKE FLYNN 

 

Chair Wakai and Members of the Committee:  

 

PISCES strongly supports the nomination of Dr Luke Flynn to the Board of Directors of the Pacific 

International Space Center for Exploration Systems.  

 

Dr. Flynn’s knowledge to space launch systems, and connections to the Aerospace Industry make him an 

invaluable member to the Board of Directors.  

 

 

Thank you for this opportunity to offer comments. 

 

 
Rodrigo Romo.  

Program Director 

PISCES 
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